LEADENHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Addendum to item 2 on the Agenda of the meeting of the above Council on Tuesday 10"
July 2018

To discuss with Mr J Kidney (Sulis Public Affairs) who will be attending regarding
feedback from the recent Public Consultation on the proposed housing development
on Leadenham Industrial Estate

It was agreed on that date to defer the final decision on the request from Mr Kidney at a brief
meeting held on Tuesday 24" July at 7.30pm in the Village Hall — a request as to whether
the Council would be prepared to forward a letter in support of the outline Planning
Application for this proposed housing development.

Present: Councillors Mr T Sisson, Mr S Locking, Mr G McLusky, Ms M Nelstrop, Mrs K
Willgoose, Mrs C Stokes and the Clerk, Hilary Proctor
Apologies: Mrs J Thurlow (chair) Ms Nelstrop took the Chair.

Following discussion, Councillors were unanimous in the decision not to forward a letter of
support alongside the Planning Application to be submitted by Heyford Developments on
Leadenham Industrial Estate site.

Councillors wish to be free to forward comments on the Plans following full viewing of the
details.

The meeting closed at 8.10 pm.



